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As a lifelong Democrat, I fully support getting off of mail-in voting here in Oregon.  

Voting by mail presents too many opportunities for mischief. There is a large part of 

our voting population that does not trust the outcomes of our elections, and I want as 

large a number of voters as possible to have overwhelming confidence that our 

elections are fair and accurately counted.   

I have received multiple ballots at our home for individuals  who do not reside at our 

residence.  

I prefer local precinct voting, a one day holiday for voting in person, paper ballots, ID 

required, and an opportunity for absentee ballot use.  


